
From: Roberts, Daniel <DRoberts@NGA.ORG>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2014 10:40:24 AM
Subject: DoD Response to Gov. Haley

Attachments: DoD Response to Gov. Haley.pdf

Hi Christian,
 
Attached please find the letter from Secretary of Defense Chuck Hagel to your governor in response to the February 
28 letter signed by 50 governors opposing proposed cuts to the Army National Guard.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Justin Stevens (202-624-5360) or Heather Hogsett (202-624-5390).
 
Best,
Daniel
 
Daniel C. Roberts
Legislative Coordinator, Office of Federal Relations
National Governors Association
444 North Capitol Street, N.W., Suite 267
Washington, D.C.  20001
202.624.7822

 
The information contained in this electronic transmission, including any attachments, is for the 
exclusive use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, 
and/or confidential. If the reader of this transmission is not an intended recipient, or a person 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message.

mailto:Roberts,%20Daniel%20%3CDRoberts@NGA.ORG%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:jstevens@nga.org
mailto:hhogsett@nga.org

